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2000 Canton Center Rd., Canton, MI 48188 
     www.waltonwood.com | 734-844-3060 

Facebook: /WaltonwoodCarriagePark 
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$1,000 RESIDENT REFERRAL BONUS 

Have you shared your love for Waltonwood lately? When 
you refer someone to a Waltonwood community, they'll 
thank you for it - and then we'll thank you for it too! Ask for 
details! 

FRIENDS & FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM! 

Happy 
Birthday  

this month to: 
 

Bonita 7/4 
Gail 7/7 

Betty 7/14 
Phyllis 7/18 
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Bus Rides 

Mail Delivery 

Our mail carrier has resumed 
delivery to our mailboxes.  If you 
need assistance retrieving your 
mail please contact our concierge.   

Mailboxes are located near the 
front of the building next to the 
beauty salon.   

We will be taking scenic 
drives every 
Wednesday at 2:00pm!   
Ride around Belleville 
Lake, see the Victorian 
charm of downtown 
Northville or even just 
take a country drive 
with us!   

Please join us in wishing 
Bonita Gibson 

a Happy Birthday  
on the 4th of July! 
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ASSOCIATE SPOTLIGHT 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2021 GRADUATES! 
We are honored at Waltonwood Carriage Park to congratulate 
our Class of 2021 graduates. We are proud of each and every 
one of our graduates: Kennedy Napolitano, Sydnee Gravlin, 
Elena Kulas, Mackenzie Currin and Kassidy Davis. We look 
forward to following their inevitably wonderful journeys as they 
begin a new chapter in their lives. Congratulations to the Class 
of 2021! 

 

I am very excited to become a member of the 

Waltonwood Carriage Park family and appreciate the 

warm welcoming I have been given on my first week.   

Having known Dustin for a couple years, I knew this 

would be a wonderful community full of good-hearted 

people and that is exactly what I have experienced so 

far.  I look forward to getting to meet and know all of the 

residents, families and associates over the next few 

weeks.  To share a little about myself, my name is Angie 

Hanson and I have worked in the senior living industry 

for 17 years serving in various roles.  I am very 

passionate about the work I do, love learning new things 

and meeting new people.  I live in Westland and have 

two children, Jena who is 19 and goes to the University 

of Iowa and a son James who is 13.  In addition, we 

have a super cuddly rescue dog named Daisy.   In my 

free time I like to spend time with family, work outdoors, 

exercise (especially jazzercise), cook, read and play 

solitaire on my phone.  

 – Angie Hanson, Executive Director 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR CORNER 

FOREVER FIT:  Beat the Heat 

A great exercise plan starts with a commitment to wanting to improve how we move and how we feel. 
The past 15+ months however have taught us that the world around us often has other plans, directly 
impacting the consistency and success of even the best designed fitness routine. Putting it simply, “life 
gets in the way” and that’s ok, the good news is that it’s never too late to hit the reset button and get a 
fresh start on your exercise journey. As we slowly return to normal, now’s the perfect time to reassess 
your current fitness level and determine what changes can help you return to your strongest, healthiest 
self. While many of us are ready to reestablish our exercise routine, many of us don’t quite know where 
to begin. By taking some time to meet with our fitness team whether for just a few quick questions or a 
full assessment we can help identify your strengths, pinpoint your weaknesses and create an accurate 
picture of your current fitness level to better help you start your fitness journey on the right foot. This 
summer commit to movement and let our fitness team help you reclaim the health and fitness that lets 
you feel your very best. - Chris Grabowski, MS, Senior Forever Fit Manager 

 

  

Friday Refreshers 

Every Friday afternoon join us 
on the patio for a special treat!  
Rootbeer floats, strawberry 
shortcake, just to name a few! 
 

JUNE HIGHLIGHTS 

Fairy lights in a bottle made for a 
lovely craft to keep or give to a 
friend!  The special guys in our 
community enjoyed a Father’s Day 
treat along with a dapper bowtie! 
We also enjoyed building up 
strength and muscle control with a 
few rounds of balloon volleyball! 


